
Lewtrenchard WI May Report 
 

We met on May 13 at Lewdown Victory Hall. 17 members, including our new 
member Mary, joined our meeting. This was a meeting in two halves, first-half the 
normal meeting and second-half our annual meeting, where we elected a new 
committee and president. 
 

Happy to report that all previous committee members were re-elected, but we do 
have 2 vacancies which we would dearly like to 
fill. Barbara has been elected as president, 
congratulations! We thanked our outgoing 
president, Margaret Dunn, for her 3½ years of 
service and presented her with an engraved 
flowerpot and a beautiful rose. We had one big 
birthday and the lucky lady received a garden 
peony. 

 

Annual meetings can be quite a dry affair, but not this time, lots of good ideas and 
vibes were floating around, which is great as we are hoping to bring the ‘Wow 
Factor into our WI’, trying to reach out to ladies in fulltime employment. We have 
a very interesting diary for 2024/25 lined up: The Lone Kayaker, Private Chef, a 
Beauty Evening and Roger on Antiques, to name but a few. 
 

We rounded off the evening with a handbag bingo, which was won hands down 
by Lynn, well done. 
 

We had many highlights over the past year, but the most memorable was the 
Tamar Group Meeting! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date and venue for next meeting: Monday June 10, 2024 Annual Outing to 
RHS Garden Rosemoor 
 

June dates for your diary:  
20 - Coffee morning at Roadford Lake 
24 - Monday Walk from Lydford 
 

Go on come along and see what we are about the WI is not all Jam & Jerusalem  


